Knoxville Explosion Teams Show Strong Support in ASA Wounded Warrior Tournament in Pigeon Forge,
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Boom! The Knoxville Explosion Fastpitch Organization prides itself in helping local and national
charities. One such event took place on 5/15/15-5/17/15 at Wear Farm Park in Pigeon Forge in
the form of the Wounded Warrior Benefit Tournament. Our organization had a total of 5 teams
participating in this event and 3 of them made it to the Championship Game in the 8u, 12u and
14u Divisions! The '01, '02 and '06 Explosion Teams finished as runner-up in the 14u, 12u, and
8u divisions respectively. Great job ladies we are very proud of your efforts on the field but also

in your efforts to help this great cause and honoring the sacrifice made by our armed service
members!




